
Superintendent’s Memo #033-23 

 

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA  

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

 

DATE: February 17, 2023 

TO:  Division Superintendents 

FROM:  Jillian Balow, Superintendent of Public Instruction 

SUBJECT:  Review of the Educational Technology Plan for Virginia –  

Request for Stakeholder Input  

The Virginia Department of Education is charged with the development of the Educational 

Technology Plan for Virginia: 2023-2028. 

An important part of this development process is the solicitation of comments from teachers, 

instructional technology resource teachers, librarians, administrators, curriculum supervisors, 

professional organizations, businesses, and other members of the public. Please share with 

stakeholders in your school division that they may provide feedback until March 31, 2023,  

on the current 2018-2023 Educational Technology Plan for Virginia by sending emails to 

InstructionalTech@doe.virginia.org. 

For questions regarding this development of the Educational Technology Plan for Virginia, 

please contact Calypso Gilstrap, Instructional Technology Specialist, at (804) 225-2825 or 

Calypso.Gilstrap@doe.virginia.gov. 

JB/BA/ce 

https://www.doe.virginia.gov/teaching-learning-assessment/k-12-standards-instruction/digital-learning-integration/technology-in-education/educational-technology-planning/2018-2023-educational-technology-plan-for-virginia-introduction
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